
February 7, 2013

Dear Teachers,

The annual Read - A - Thon is scheduled for Friday, March 1st, 2013 from
8:45 - 11:45. Attached are the pledge sheets students are to take home for
collecting donations. In order to be eligible for prizes, kids must turn in their
money by Wednesday, March 6th

• We will hold a prize assembly on Friday, March
s". Any student who brings in at least $10 in donations will be invited to a reward
party on the 8th as well. The student who raises the most money in each grade
level will get to do the money jump. We will also do a pizza party for two
classrooms that bring in the most money.

We have asked parents to participate in volunteering with reading for that
day. If we have any interested parents from your classroom, we will have them
check withvou directly to schedule what works best for you. We are hoping to
make this as streamlined as possible for everyone involved. We sincerely
appreciate everyone's help. If you have any questions, please let us know.

Thanks!

N.S. Eagle Boosters


